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Your Source for Support

SINCE 1989, donors to
The Dressage Foundation
have generously provided
funds to create a better
dressage community...
for you.

ADULT AMATEURS
e Gifted Memorial Fund

® Region 9 Evie Tumlin
Memorial Fund

® Spanish Riding School
Heldenberg Training Center Fund

YOUTH & YOUNG ADULTS

 Captain Jack Fritz Grants
for YR Graduate Program

* Carolyn Van Cise Fund
for Ml Residents

* Cynthia Aspden Fund
for Youth and Young Adults
® Spanish Riding School
Heldenberg Training Center Fund
* Young Rider International
Dream Program

INSTRUCTORS
¢ Continuing Education
for Instructors Fund
e Karen Skvarla Fund
for Young Professionals
* Major Lindgren Instructor
Education Scholarships
* Trip Harting Fund
for Pony Club Members
® USDF Region 9 Teaching
Excellence Award

Each year grants and
scholarships are awarded
to riders of all ages and
levels, instructors, judges,
breeders, and non-profit
organizations. Could you
be our next grant recipient?

JUDGES

¢ Shannon Foundation Fund
for Judges’ Licensing

* Trip Harting Fund for Pony Club Members

HIGH PERFORMANCE TEAMS

¢ $25,000 Carol Lavell
Advanced Dressage Prize

e Patsy Albers Award

EDUCATIONAL EVENTS

¢ Continuing Education for Instructors Fund
* Dancing Horse Fund '

e Edgar Hotz Judges Education Fund

¢ Michael Poulin Dressage Fund

e Oregon Dressage Society
Linda S. Acheson Fund

e Sally Swift Fund for Centered Riding Clinics
¢ Violet Hopkins Fund for GMO Events

TECHNICAL DELEGATES
e \eronica Holt Dressage TD Fund

SHOW MANAGEMENT

e | loyd Landkamer Show Management
Development Fund

BREEDERS

e Elysium Farm Fund
for U.S. Breeder
Excellence




e Value Your Support

MANY THANKS TO OUR
GENEROUS DONORS

Donors to The Dressage Foundation
provide opportunities for adult
amateurs, youth, high performance
teams, judges, instructors, and
breeders to continue their dressage
education. The generosity of these
donors has created a stronger
dressage community in the United
States, and we need your help

to continue our mission.

OUR VOLUNTEERS ARE VITAL

From our Board of Directors to
Selection Committee Members
and State Representatives, The
Dressage Foundation’s volunteers
provide guidance and support
for our organization. We are
proud and appreciative of all our
supporters who give of their time
and expertise. They make both
the quality and quantity of our
work possible.

It is now easier than ever to make a donation to The Dressage Foundation.
Visit www.dressagefoundation.org or call (402) 434-8585 to make a
tax-deductible contribution or learn more about how your donation can

benefit our sport and you.

Your donation of any amount will be greatly appreciated!

The Century Club;c’"‘e\}gb‘
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sport. To become a member of the Century Club, the ages of

the horse and rider team must add up to 100 or more years.

Visit www.dressagefoundation.org to read stories about each

horse and rider and to learn how you can help support the

Century Club.
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